Happy Holidays to our VMC families!
Tomorrow is Onesie Day,  regular pyjamas are permitted (jacket and/or full-top and pant bottom) in addition to the onesies.
Friday, December 23rd, 2022 is the last day of classes prior to the break.  It is also a house shirt day (casual bottoms). 
Activities have been planned for Friday: homeroom parties, house dodgeball, holiday activities, ping pong rally, carnival games and smash bro club tournament.  The morning will follow a regular schedule followed by activities after lunch.  Lots of fun activities have been planned to celebrate the upcoming holiday season. 
IMPORTANT - As per usual, parents MUST report absences and early dismissals prior to 8:30 am.  No early dismissals will be accepted after 8:30 am. No exceptions will be made. 
You can report upcoming absences or early dismissals in advance.  
Please indicate absences through the Mozaik system or leave a message by phone 514-374-1999. 
We are responsible for the safety of our students and unexpected early dismissals and/or unreported absences impact our ability to maintain safety protocols within the school.  Students attending school will stay the entire day unless the early dismissal has been submitted prior to 8:30 am.  
STM - STL issues:  Reminder to parents that if there are issues with bussing, please fill out the complaint form directly on the websites of both the STL and STM.  The link is also found on our website under the parent section.  The STM will be coming in January to speak to our students about expectations when using public transportation and how to proactively handle issues.
 
Have a safe and relaxing holiday season!
Classes resume Monday, January 9th, 2023.


